
 

Aetna Better Health® of Kansas 

9401 Indian Creek Parkway, Suite 1300 

Overland Park, KS 66210 
 

 

Dear Member: 

Thank you for being a Member of Aetna Better Health of Kansas. Our goal is to be 

your partner to improve your health and quality of life. Your opinion is important to 

us. We want to hear your ideas that could make our plan better for all Members. We 

want you to join our Member Advisory Committee. 

The Committee meets four times per year to review member materials, member 

feedback, changes and new programs. We have scheduled the following days to 

meet for the rest of this year:  

• Friday, June 28, 2024, from 11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. in Salina or virtual 

• Thursday, September 26, 2024, from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. in Wichita or virtual 

• Friday, December 13, 2024, from 11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. in Topeka or virtual 

We meet in person or via computer or phone at each meeting. We will send you 

instructions on how to join the meeting if you need to join by phone or internet. 

If you can attend in person later this year, we can provide you with a ride to the 

meeting. If you need a ride call our Member Services Department at 1-855-221-

5656, (TTY: 711). We will also provide a meal for you and a $15 gift card for attending 

the meeting. If you need language translation services or a sign language interpreter 

please let us know and we can provide that for you. 

We hope you can join us.  If you have any questions, you can email me at 

beurmanc@aetna.com. I can answer any questions you have about this committee, 

and we look forward to hearing from you! 

Thank you, 

Chris Beurman 

Community Development Director 

KS-19-01-14 
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